Renaissance Faire
Friday, May 22rd 2009
Parents, we need your help to make this year’s Renaissance Faire a success!  
Each homeroom is responsible to supply one food booth with its supply of food.  Our booth this year is Castle Cakes (cupcakes).  We need each student to bring one dozen cupcakes.  Our other both will be Looping Pennants (activity), which requires willing volunteers.

We depend on parent volunteers like you to help run the booths and/or oversee the students running the booths.  With parents running the booths, students are able to enjoy all of the Faire.  If we do not have enough parents, students will each work a fifteen minute shift to cover both booths.  Parents are needed from 8:30 am until 11:30 am.  Any and all help would be greatly appreciated by both the students and the staff.

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

 Please indicate below how you would be willing to help:

_____ We can supply the castle cakes and…

_____ I can help on the day of the Faire (May 22th) from 8:30-11:30


_____ I can help on the day of the Faire (May 22th) from ____ - _____
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_____ I cannot help on the day of the Faire, but can still donate castle           cakes (cupcakes).
Student Name: _________________________________

Parent(s) Name(s): ______________________________

Parent Signature: _______________________________

Phone Number (day time) ________________________

Notes: ________________________________________

           ________________________________________

           ________________________________________

Thank you in advance for all your support!

